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Helen Schneyer 
Memorial Scholarship
Mad Folk Scholarship Use Guidelines
Recipients of the Helen Schneyer Music Lesson Scholarship must follow the following guidelines.
1 The Scholarship is for lessons only.  

2 You are to find an instructor who is willing to take you on as a student and is capable of helping you reach your musical goals. You should inform the instructor that you will be prepaying an agreed amount up $300 in one, two, or three installments.

3 You should contact the Mad Folk president or Scholarship Committee Chair (see monthly newsletter or website for contact information) to provide the name and address to which the check should be mailed and the details of your lesson arrangement.
4 Enjoy your lessons! We request that you complete the use of all scholarship funds within 18 months of the award date.
5 If you have questions or problems, please contact the Mad Folk Scholarship Committee chair as listed in the monthly newsletter.
Madison Folk Music Society

PO Box 665, Madison WI 53701

www.madfolk.org
info@madfolk.org
